
              SPRING HOPE DMV OFFICE TO INCREASE SERVICES TO PUBLIC  
 
As of Friday, March 27, the Spring Hope License Plate Agency will begin 
selling licenses for hunting and fishing as well as boat registration and titles. 
"We're excited to offer this new convenience to people in the area 
who love hunting, fishing and boating and invite them to visit our office 
where we know they will appreciate the short lines," said Karen White, 
president of the Spring Hope Area Chamber of Commerce. The Spring Hope 
office is located at 123 S. Ash St. and is open from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday 
through Friday, except for state holidays. The agency’s phone number is  
252-231-2073. 


